DEPARTMENT OF STATISTICS
UNIVERSITY OF LUCKNOW

NOTICE

18.04.2019

Due to unavoidable circumstances the Statistics Practical Examination of

B.Sc. Semester |l (Batch I) at Lucknow University has been postponed.
CSPIl+ Comp-Sc. Grs)

Now the above examination will be held on 26.04.2019 from 8:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.
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1. The Controller of Examinations, L.U.
2. The Director, IPPR, L.U. for publication in newspape
3. In-charge Website, L.U.

ela Misra)

r'sS.

ASSSS

(Prof. Shezhﬂ\/l/ra)




